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October 2017 Newsletter
School is in full swing now and everyone has settled in.
Our present Educational Assistant staff at this time includes:
Heather Collicott

Tina Delaney

Lisa Lefebvre

Andrea Libby

Karen McGivney

Sureena Munn

Bonnie Murray

Joyce Nelson

Keyanna Sowden

Renata Truman

We would also like to welcome a new permanent day-time custodian.  His name is Brian Walsh.

Kindergarten Registration Week is October 10th -13th from 8:00am-3:00 pm.  Please bring with you, Proof of Immunization, the Medicare card and the Birth Certificate for your child.  If you are missing one or more of these, come in anyway and fill out the paperwork.
Our partnership with Enbridge and the Early Literacy Foundation (ELF) begins this month.  One group volunteers in the Kindergarten rooms and the other with Grade 2 students.

There are two more Cross Country Meets left.  Congratulations to everyone who participated!
The Fredericton School Hunger Program’s grand opening of their new building is Saturday, October 14th at 9:30am.  The new building is located on the property of LHHS.  All families are welcome and encouraged to attend.

Safe Schools Week is October 16 – October 1420.  We will be practicing fire drills, bus evacuations, evacuate the building drills and school lockdowns. 
The Halloween Howl event will be October 18th.  More details to follow.

October 24th is a half day Professional Learning for the staff.  Dismissal will be at 11:00 am.

We are having a Pyjama Bash on Friday, October 27th from 3:10 – 8:00pm.  More details to follow.
The LHHS food drive “Stuff a Bus” is Saturday, October 28th from 9 -12pm.

Harvey’s Studios Picture Retakes are scheduled for October 30th.

Orange and Black Day on October 31st. Students can wear orange and black to school rather than costumes.
Nut Free School – just a reminder that our school is nut free, not just peanut free.  We have several children with nut allergies that can be life threatening including hazelnut which is in Nutella.  Thank you for helping us to keep these children safe by not sending food that contains nuts or nut products!

Medications:
1) If your child needs to take medication every day at school, a form will need to be filled out by your doctor.  Please pick one up at the school before you go to the doctor if at all possible.

2) If your child is prescribed a temporary medication (for example an antibiotic), there is a form that you need to fill out at the office. Please ask your pharmacist for a duplicate copy of the label on the medication to attach to the form. 

3) If your child needs to use puffers, there is a form for you fill out. Please do not put puffers in your child's bag without notifying us and completing the form. 
Please review the following with your child:

NMS Code of Conduct

I will use helping hands.

I will use kind words.

I will think of safety first.  OR   I can be safe.

I will make good choices.

I will do my best.

NMS Code of Learning

I will do my best work.

I will be prepared and on time.

I will listen when others are speaking.

I will complete my work neatly.

I will ask for help when I need it.

I will wait patiently.

NMS Dress Code

I will wear sneakers or strap sandals not dress shoes or flip flops .

I will wear shorts and skirts that go just above my knee.

I will wear clothing that covers my midriff and bottom.

I will wear shirts and hats with appropriate messages only.

I will dress appropriately for the weather.

I will take my hat or hood off when I enter the building.

I will wear tank tops with thick straps.

I will use unscented products only.

I will wear indoor shoes in the classrooms.

